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October 15, 2018 

 

 

Filed via WUTC Web Portal 

 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson  

Executive Director and Secretary  

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

 

RE: Dockets UE-180607 and UG-180608 

  2019 Integrated Resource Plan Work Plan Update 

  

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

Attached please find the updated Work Plan for Puget Sound Energy’s ("PSE’s") 2019 

Integrated Resource Plan ("IRP").  Updates are provided for Appendix A: Work Plan Schedule, 

Appendix B: IRPAG Charter, and Appendix C: TAG Charter. 

 

Public participation in PSE’s 2019 IRP is underway.  PSE hosted the first IRP Advisory Group 

(“IRPAG”) meeting on May 30, 2018.  The second IRPAG meeting was held the evening of 

August 28, 2018 as a response to stakeholder’s request for evening meetings.  All IRPAG 

meetings in this cycle will be held in the evenings to provide maximum opportunity for public 

participation.  As outlined in the initial Work Plan Schedule provided on July 13, 2018 and 

updated herein, PSE plans to host a series of Technical Advisory Group (“TAG”) meetings in 

addition to IRPAG meetings during this IRP cycle.  The IRPAG meetings are designed to 

facilitate the public sharing information with PSE.  The TAG meetings, scheduled during normal 

working hours, will provide an opportunity for engagement with industry experts.  Everyone is 

invited to attend IRPAG and TAG meetings.  The first TAG meeting was held on July 26, 2018 

and the second on October 11, 2018.  Five additional meetings have been scheduled.  As a 

response to stakeholder requests, a public IRP comment period has been added to all IRP 

meetings, commencing with the August 28 IRPAG meeting.  PSE looks forward to continuing a 

robust public participation process that enhances transparency and provides the details necessary 

to develop a well-supported IRP.  PSE will file the final IRP by July 15, 2019. 

 

IRPAG and TAG Charters were finalized in September and are provided herein as updates to the 

Draft Charters as Appendix B and C, respectively.   
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October 15, 2018 

 

 

Please contact Phillip Popoff, Manager, Integrated Resource Planning, at (425) 462-3229 or Nate 

Hill, Manager, State Regulatory Initiatives, at (425) 457-5524 for additional information about 

this filing.  If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2142.  

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 

Jon Piliaris 

Director, Regulatory Affairs 

Puget Sound Energy 

PO Box 97034, EST-07W 

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

425-456-2142 / Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 

Attachments:  

Appendix A: Work Plan Schedule  

Appendix B: Final IRPAG Charter 

Appendix C: Final TAG Charter 
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